
 

 

22 January 2021 

Mobile Phones at MNCC 
Dear Parents & Caregivers 

 

It is our goal to provide a safe and productive learning environment for your children, for this reason we are 

requesting that you return the attached slip to inform us whether your child will be bringing a mobile phone 

to school. Students that are bringing a mobile phone to school will be required to hand it in during morning 

Home Group for safe storage in the Library, to be collected again during end of the day Home Group.  

Please return the below section of the form. 
Students that are found using their mobile at school will have their phone confiscated and a parent or 

guardian will be required to collect it from College Leadership. We appreciate your support in this matter.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

          

 Alana Freer                                                                                          Crystal Rich 

 Secondary Coordinator                                                                Principal 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

2021 Phone Policy – Parent Return Slip 
I ___________________________________ (Parent/Caregiver name) would like to notify the College that 

my child/ren __________________________________ (Student/’s name) 

(please tick one of the following): 

 Will be bringing a mobile phone to school  

 Will not be bringing a mobile phone to school 

Parent/Caregiver Signature: ______________________________ Date: ________________ 

Please return to the Front Office ASAP. 

 

 

 


